
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

January 3, 2018       
 
Mr. Jeff Fielding 
City Manager 
City of Calgary 
PO Box 2100 
Postal Station M 
Calgary, AB   T2P 2M5 
 
Dear Mr. Fielding: 
 
Every year, AUMA members have the opportunity to submit resolutions on issues of 
importance to them. These resolution are then presented, debated, and voted on by our 
members at the fall Convention. If passed, the resolutions remain active for three years, after 
which time they expire. On behalf of AUMA’s Board, I am pleased to provide information on 
the outcome of the City of Calgary’s expired 2014 resolution.  

The resolution entitled “Increasing Fines for Speeding on Residential Roads” called for AUMA 
to urge the Government of Alberta to amend the Traffic Safety Act to increase fines for 
speeding offences on residential streets.  The province’s response confirmed that increased 
fines would be considered as part of the renewal of the Traffic Safety Plan, which strives to 
reduce serious injuries and fatalities. AUMA was pleased to see that our advocacy contributed 
to the province’s decision to enact a general traffic fine increase of 35 per cent and a 
distracted driving fine increase of 65 per cent, which came into effect on May 1, 2015.  

If you have any questions about this resolution, please contact Kelly Santarossa at 
ksantarossa@auma.ca.   

 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Dan Rude CPA, CGA 
AUMA Interim CEO 
 
cc: His Worship Naheed Nenshi, Mayor of the City of Calgary 
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